
PLEASE SUPPORT HB 4075A.  It is unacceptable and cruel to 
wantonly kill wildlife as part of a killing contest.  There is proof that 
randomly killing coyotes increases conflict with livestock and casts 
ethical hunters in a bad light.  This bill reflects Oregon's values, the 
best available science, and broad public support. 
PLEASE SUPPORT HB 4075A. 
 
Thank you, 
Jeannie Peterson 
Creswell, OR 
 


